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DOCKET NO. 52797 

APPLICATION OF CONROE RESORT § PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
UTILITIES, LLC AND UNDINE § 
DEVELOPMENT, LLC FOR SALE, § OF TEXAS 
TRANSFER, OR MERGER OF § 
FACILITIES AND CERTIFICATE § 
RIGHTS IN MONTGOMERY COUNTY § 

UNDINE'S RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF'S REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 

On February 23, 2022, the administrative law judge (ALJ) filed Order No. 3 requiring 

Commission Staff to request a hearing or file a final recommendation on approval of the sale and 

CCN amendment by March 17,2022. On the date of the deadline, Commission staff requested an 

extension of its March 17, 2022 deadline to April 14, 2022, an approximately one month delay in 

the proceedings. Undine obj ects to the request for extension. 

The ALJ issued Order No. 4 on March 1, 2022 requesting clarification regarding letters 

sent in opposition to the application. Order No. 4 established a March 15, 2022 deadline for the 

submittal of those clarifications. No clarifications were submitted. Accordingly, no new 

information has been presented to Commission Staff that would establish good cause for a month 

delay in the issuing its recommendation. It is important to the applicants that this proceeding move 

forward as expeditiously as possible. A one-month delay will create hardship on the applicants. 

Accordingly, Undine respectfully requests that the ALJ deny Commission Staff's request, or, in 

the alternative, that the ALJ limit the delay requested by Commission Staff to a reasonable period 

of time. 



Respectfully submitted, 
Gregg Law PC 

Peter T. Gregg 
State Bar No. 00784174 
910 West Ave., No. 3 
Austin, Texas 78701 
Phone: 512-522-0702 
Fax: 512-727-6070 
pgregg@gregglawpc.com 
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I certify by my above signature that, unless otherwise ordered by the presiding officer, 

notice of the filing of this document was provided to all parties of record via electronic mail on 

March 17, 2022, in accordance with the Order Suspending Rules, issued in Project No. 50664. 


